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Victorian youth strategy consultation launch 
Social media – Stakeholders 

Information to support social media activity 

Key information for sharing on Facebook, Instagram and Twitter Hashtags  @mentions 
Young people and organisations across the state are being invited to partner 
with the Victorian Government to shape a new Victorian youth strategy. 
 
We are committed to creating a Victoria where all young people are healthy 
and safe, and empowered to contribute to the issues that affect them.  
 
We want every single young person to have equitable access to opportunities 
and support to participate fully in the social, economic and civic life of our state. 
 
That’s why we want to hear ideas from a diverse range of young people, as 
well as organisations, parents/carers and community members. 
 
This is the start of an important public conversation. Consultation is open until 
14 December 2020. 
 
Have your say by completing a short online survey or downloading the youth 
strategy discussion paper: https://engage.vic.gov.au/victorian-youth-strategy. 
 
Or register for an online youth or community forum near you: 
yacvic.org.au/youth-strategy. 
 

Primary: #youryouthstrategy  
Secondary: #youthvoice  
 
 

Victorian Government 
 
Minister for Youth, the Hon. 
Ros Spence MP  
Facebook: @RosSpenceMP  
Instagram: @rosspencemp  
Twitter: @RosSpenceMP  
  
Parliamentary Secretary for 
Youth – Josh Bull MP 
Facebook: @JoshBullMP  
Instagram: @josh4sunbury  
  
Youth Central  
Facebook: @youthcentralvic  
Instagram: @youthcentralvic  
Twitter: @youthcentralvic   
 

 


